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 Another week of sporting achievements. Last Friday, five talented Tanilba Bay athletes attended the 
Hunter Regional Finals to compete.  This year’s TBPS reps are below: 
 
Kaylah Baira 100m Sprint Dylan Freeman  100m Sprint 
Ella Cross 100m Sprint Tyler Morrison 100m Sprint 

High Jump 
Emma McGovern 1500m  Dwayne Vaggs 200m Sprint 

Long Jump Mia McMillan 100m Sprint 
 
We are very proud of you all. A big thank you to the parents of all these students, who transported and 
supported their children on the day.  
 
We’re just TOO GOOD! 
We were also very proud of our Star Struck Team, who performed at Hunter River High’s Annual Showcase 
event. Word on the street is they rocked it. Other TBPS High Achievers were our Boys’ Rugby League Team, 
who did us proud and came home with the Port Stephens’ Rebel Cup. A big thank you to the teachers, 
parents and students involved – we love that our children have so many amazing extra-curricular activities 
and know that they couldn’t happen without your support. 
 

Big week for TANILBA BAY GOOD SPORTS 

 

Hunter River HS 

2020 

School Leaders 
(Spot anyone you know?) 
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TBPS OLD BOYS & GIRLS 
We’re also very proud of past students Reeves Challoner and Bailey Steed, elected Captain and Vice-
Captain at Hunter River HS for 2020. Also honoured: Summa Maidstone, Sienna St John-Morton and 
Chloe Zdebski, who were elected Prefects. We love to share the success stories of past students. Just 
get in touch and we’ll get the word out. 
 
CRUISE into Kindy 
This week, Mrs Ashby, Mrs McIlwain, Mr Harris and I have enjoyed meeting with children starting Kindy 
in 2020 and their parents. It has been very helpful learning about each child so we can give them the 
very best support as they transition to school. If your child is coming to Kinder in 2020 and you haven’t 
yet booked a meeting, get in quick. Information on our online booking system is available from the 
school office. 
 
BUSHFIRE BIZ 
Going home with today’s newsletter is a note about Bushfire Planning. We are very keen to update 
and add to our emergency contact records so that, should the school need to close due to road 
closures or other bushfire-related emergency, we can evacuate children quickly and safely. We are 
asking all families to identify other families that you’d be happy for your children to go home with in 
the event that you are not on the peninsula or not available and they need to be collected. If you’re 
not sure of what is needed, please speak with your child’s teacher or call the school office.  
 
Abigail Sawyer, Proud Principal 
 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S PBL 
MESSAGE: 
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